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It is an honor for me to serve as the new chair of BOMA New York. With an immense appreciation
for the many leaders that came before me and with great respect to my colleagues, I thank you for
this opportunity to share my thoughts on the importance of active participation and consistent
collaboration throughout the CRE industry.

The greatest decision I made for my career in commercial real estate was to join BOMA New York in
March of 1989. The Association has provided me with ample opportunities throughout my career. I
am committed to being an influential voice of reason and am dedicated to the BOMA mission of
providing comprehensive education, networking opportunities, and advocacy for our trade. These
are the three cornerstones that nurture, strengthen and lead our industry.

BOMA New York is ready to partner with you. From the Pinnacles to the annual golf events, and
from the signature Monthly Forums to the innovative programs for Emerging Leaders and
scholarship opportunities for all members—BOMA New York is the association to be a part of.

If you are fortunate to already be a member of BOMA New York, I encourage you to take full
advantage of your membership to learn, connect and participate in the continued growth of our
industry.

If you are looking to further your career by joining one of our many important committees or would
like to be considered as an instructor for the BOMI RPA & FMA Designation program, please let me
know. If you are interested in becoming a BOMA New York member, please reach out.

I welcome your email anytime and you can email me directly at chair@bomany.com. I look forward
to doing great things together.

Thank you.

Matt Duthie is the chair of BOMA New York and senior vice president, property management at
Newmark, New York, N.Y.
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